September 9, 1997


All appeaRances in R.94-04-031;I.94-04-032





Re:�
Extension of time to file comments on Pro Forma Direct Access Tariffs and Service Agreements�
�
Dear Colleagues:


This is to inform you that pursuant to Role 48 of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, Administrative Law Judge John Wong has granted an extension of time for parties to file comments on the Direct Access pro forma tariffs and service agreements, from September 9 to September 16, 1997.  This extension was granted at the request of Southern California Edison Company, Pacific Gas & Electric Company, San Diego Gas & Electric Company, and the Alliance for Direct Access.


In the interest of time, the contents of this letter will also be posted on the Direct Access Implementation Website.


Very truly yours,


James M. Lehrer


cc:	ALJ John Wong�Hon. Jessie J. Knight, Jr.�Bob Lane�Hon. Josiah L. Neeper�David Gamson�Sean Casey�Scott Roscow
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��
�
James M. Lehrer


Senior Attorney�
�
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